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Howard <hsmit64@ymail.com>
Sunday, March 21, 2010 12:07 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
hsmit64@ymail.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Howard in Camarillo, California

Independent IB’s should not be forced to be guaranteed by a single broker, this makes no sense as to achieving any
regulation that seeks to protect

the consumer.

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.orq/take-action/


